
FEBRUARY 15th. IS THE DEADLINE FOR 

APPLICATIONS FOR GRANTS FOR STUDENT 

EXCURSIONS.  
 

Students in programs at Department of Education ( PFI) may apply for 

financial support for excursions. The deadline for applications is February 

15.th.  
 

THE APPLICATION MUST CONTAIN THE FOLLOWING 

INFORMATION: 
 

Plan for excursion 

The Excursion must have an academic aim. A preliminary plan for the trip must 

be presented. Confirmed contact with local persons and/or institutions must be 

included in the application. The contact-persons should be professors or 

academic staff in local institutions and be able to help the group with making 

appointments for visits and lectures.  
 

Grants 

The application must include a budget for the trip. Costs that may be covered are 

travel- and living expenses. The cost should be kept at as low as possible. The 

Department may stipulate the sum of the grant based on the total funds available 

and the number of applications.  

 

Leader responsible for the excursion 

The person/persons who sign the application are responsible for the finances of 

the excursion. (Detailed requirements will be given when grant is awarded)   

 

A teacher/employee from the permanent staff normally participates in the 

excursion. In certain cases, the Department may allow for an excursion without 

permanent staff member participation. The Department covers all costs for the 

staff member.  
 

The participants 

The group of students travelling must consist of at least 5 persons. If there are 

unused funds, individual students may be grated funding of travels in connection 

with work on the master’s thesis.  

 

Grants are not given in support of attendance of conferences.  

 
. 

For more information, please contact Yngvild Dahl, tlf.22844138, yngvild.dahl@ped.uio.no 


